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Detroit Outpatient Nuclear Clinic License No. 21-17011-01
ATIN: Robert H. Povlitz i

Administrator |
19050 West McNichols
Detroit, MI 48219

Gentlemen:

This refers to the special safety inspection conducted by Mr. R. E. Burgin of
this office on September 15, 1982, of activities authorized by NRC Byproduct
Material License No. 21-17011-01 and to the discussion of our findings with |

you at the conclusion of the inspection.

This special inspection was initiated following the receipt of allegations
pertaining to unsafe handling and/or storage of licensed byproduct material
and concerns for patients in the vicinity of your nuclear medicine " hot lab."
This inspection consisted of an examination of-your facilities, including
observations, independent measurements, and interviews with personnel. None
of the general allegations were substantiated.

|
|' No items of noncompliance with NRC requirements were identified during the '

course of this inspection.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection. |

Sincerely, j

| | .

.

l
D. J. niawski, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection

Section 2
|

cc: DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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